
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

IN RE POCO RESOURCES, LLC CASE NO. 24940 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION’S  
MOTION TO CONTINUE HEARING TO FEBRUARY 13, 2025 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (“OCD”) moves to reschedule the continue 

the hearing in this matter to February 13, 2025, and states the following in support thereof: 

1. On October 11, 2024, OCD docketed the Notice of Violation issued to POCO

RESOURCES, LLC (“POCO”), OGRID #373121, and served the docketing notice on

POCO by certified mail and electronic mail.

2. OCD in the docketing notice stated that the informal resolution period had expired without

resolution of the NOV.

3. OCD began communications with the Operator in an attempt informally resolve the

Notice of Violation.

4. OCD and the Operator are close to coming to an agreement. Therefore, the parties need

more time to continue getting the settlement agreement executed.

5. OCD requests to continue the hearing date to February 13, 2025.

Respectfully submitted, 

___________________ 
Christy Treviño  
Assistant General Counsel  
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and 
Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division  
1220 South St. Francis Drive  
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505  
Tel (505) 607-4524 
Fax (505) 476-3220   
Christy.Trevino@emnrd.nm.gov 
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Joshua Olguin 
Financial Manager  
POCO Resources, LLC 
3307 E Castleberry Road 
Artesia, NM 88210 
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Christy Treviño 
 

 


